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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

GOLF LINK AND NABUA ROUNDABOUT OPEN TO TRAFFIC 

FROM 8PM TONIGHT 

 
17 January 2017 

 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) is pleased to advise members of the public that the Golf Link Road 

from Nabua Roundabout will be open to traffic from 8pm tonight. 

FRA Chief Executive Officer Jonathan Moore says they have also opened the Nabua Roundabout 

however, there are still some minor works that are yet to be completed. 

“These works will be completed in the next few weeks and we will reduce the road to a single 

lane when required, to do the necessary works.” 

Mr Moore has advised the public to please be cautious and drive within the speed limits. 
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